
 

 

NOTICE 

Performance Audit and Asset Management System Review 

Reports 

NEWGEN NEERABUP PARTNERSHIP 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published the 2010 performance audit (audit) 
report, the 2010 asset management system review (review) report and the 2010 post-
audit/review implementation plan (plan) for NewGen Neerabup Partnership’s electricity 
generation licence (EGL18). 

After considering the audit report, the review report and the plan, the Authority has decided 
to increase the period of time until the next audit and review from 24 months to 36 months. 

Copies of the audit report, the review report and the plan are available on the Authority’s 
website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
20 September 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8841/2/D51232%20Newgen%20Neerabup%202010%20Performance%20Audit%20Report.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8840/2/D51232%20NewGen%20Neerabup%202010%20Asset%20Management%20System%20Review.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8842/2/D52811%20NewGen%20Neerabup%20post%20audit%20implementation%20plan.pdf

